
 
Dear Famil ies and 

Friends, 

Thank you very much for 

your support for our 

annual School Fair. It was a huge success thanks to 

your kind donations, working at stalls and running 

activities. The money raised will support our Teacher 

Aide programme in supporting students who need a 

boost. The Battle of the Schools was also a huge 

success with all the competitors enjoying the 

activities. I would like to once again acknowledge the 

work of Nissa and her PTA team and Matt and his 

Battle dads. 

I would also like to thank the families that have paid 

their donation. This donation of $325 per child is 

essential to our school to ensure we can provide 

quality curriculum resources, employ Teacher Aides 

and provide sporting, cultural or performing arts 

resources. If you pay prior to March 31 you will be 

entitled to a 33% tax rebate for this financial year. 

We also require every family to pay their annual 

activity fees per child as this makes it easier in the 

office in regards to money coming into the 

school.  We have just had a performance on Tuesday 

which was fun and was included in the activity fees 

which you are required to pay. If you have not yet 

paid this fee, can you please do so asap. If you have 

misplaced your invoice please contact the office. 

I would like to acknowledge the Year 6 students who 
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TERM DATES 2018 

Term 1 2019 Mon 4 Feb - Fri 12 April 

Term 2 2019 Mon 29 Apr - Fri 5 Jul 

Term 3 2019 Mon 22 Jul - Fri 27 Sep 
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Dec 
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had a wonderful week at their annual camp. It was the 

Best Ever. The 82 students were fantastic in their “can 

do” attitude, their behaviours and their social 

interactions. Once again, all parents worked extremely 

hard in the kitchen, in the activities and supporting 

children who needed encouragement. Thank you for 

giving up your annual leave to support others. 

Finally, thanks to all the students and staff for a 

tremendous start to the year. It has been full on with 

assessments, Parent Teacher Interviews, fair, camp, 

class trips, teaching and learning programmes and 

assemblies. 

Bruce Cunningham 
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Upcoming Events 

Friday 15 

March  

Assembly with R10 

Middle and Senior School 

Swimming Sports  

Tuesday 19 

March  
Interschool Swimming  

Friday 29 

March  
Assembly with R4 

Sunday 31 

March  
Shore to Shore  

Friday 12 

April 

ANZAC Assembly with R5  

Last day of Term 1 

12 April—28 

April 
School Holidays 

Monday 29 

April 
Term 2 starts 

Certificate Winners   

Room 1 Charlotte Crotty 

Room 2 Lucy Stuart 

Room 3 Nadia Letica 

Room 4 Natalja Burton 

Room 5 Sasha Wilton 

Room 6 Theo Thomas 

Room 9 Harriet Phillips 

Room 10 Sophia Mako 

Room 11 Mikaela Topolsky 

Room 12 Zeno Zhang 

Room 13 Aleksei Osipov 

Room 14 Felipe Mello 

Room 15 Lulu Beech 

Room 16 Yug Chauhan 

Room 17 Connor Maddigan 

Room 18 Logan Kim 

Te Reo Ben Harvey 

 

 The Values Award went to 

Hannah 

McQuarrie.  

The Living 
the Vision 

Award went 

to Hamza Ibrahim. 

 
Uniforms 

The beginning of the year uniform 
orders have now peaked, from now on 
deliveries to the school, will only be 
made once a week. If you require your 
uniform urgently we suggest you use the 
courier system. Thank you.   


